

## CS

## Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400 Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President
Carl Weckerle, Vice President
Leah A. Berdy, Secretary
I. Susan Kattula, Tresurer
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D., Trustee
Kyle M. Johnson, Trustee
Brian White, Trustee

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

June 12, 2024

Dear WCS Community,

As we close another outstanding school year in Warren Consolidated Schools, please accept my sincere thanks for supporting your children and our schools. From the continued steady leadership of the WCS Board of Education, we have remained a peak performing school district, which is supported by our committed staff, supportive parents and community, and hardworking students.

As summer recess begins, the district will offer <u>free meals</u> to students at locations around the district. For more information, please visit WCSKIDS.NET.

As I move on to the next chapter in my life, please know that it has been an extraordinary privilege to serve as your superintendent. I am confident that our new superintendent, Dr. John Bernia, will lead this community with distinction.

I wish everyone a safe and relaxing summer!

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent



